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Note for TN800/35 
 
Dear DG-800B or DG-808C owner, 
 
The new spindle drive fork according to TN800/35 is a big improvement concerning fatigue 
strength. 
Therefore we recommend replacement of the existing fork with a new one as a preventive 
measure. 
 
An order form is attached. 
The price for the fork is EUR 155,55 plus tax and shipping cost (value April 2009) for all 
European countries. 
The price for the fork outside of Europe is approx. 165,-- Euro plus tax and shipping cost 
(value April 2009) and my slightly vary according to the country. 
 
Unless you install the new fork inspect the existing fork carefully with every pre-flight 
inspection. Therefore extend the powerplant only two thirds to have the fork in plain view. 
 
Bruchsal 29.04.2009 
 
Wilhelm Dirks 
 


